
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Effective Date: Immediate  

Last Time Buy Date: November 30, 2021 

Last Eligible Ship Date: March 31, 2022 

Discontinuation Details: Due to unforeseen manufacturing concerns, Panasonic is discontinuing the EXC-X4CT 
Series Common Mode Noise Filters.  

Suggested Replacement: Suggested Replacement Part Number 

EXC-14CT900U  
EXC-14CT500U  

 

Affected Part Numbers: Affected Part Number 

EXC-X4CT900X 
EXC-X4CT650X 

 

Datasheets:  See Attached.  

Notes: The EXC-14CT900U and EXC-14CT500U replacement parts are not drop-in replacements 
due to different sizes. 
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